Snippets about Lake Tahoe

- Bijou Community School Principal Cindy Martinez is the winner of the LTCC Foundation's Distinguished Alumni Award for 2018. She will receive her award at Lake Tahoe Community College's graduation ceremony on June 29 at 6pm.
- In a letter dated June 14 from Caesars Entertainment's global president to staff in Northern Nevada it says John Koster, regional president, "has left the company to pursue other opportunities." Koster ran Harrah's and Harveys at Lake Tahoe among other properties.
- North Tahoe Public Utility District officials said, "Peak watering season is still to come and the district and our customers are already behind in meeting the 20 percent by 2020 conservation mandate."
- El Dorado County is surveying residents to better understand public awareness and concerns about water use and storm water management. **Here is the survey**. It will be available through Aug. 31.
- Katchafire plus E.N Young & the Imperial Sound, Notis, Heavyweight, Rockaz Sons of Zion, and DJ Treez will be at Blu Nightclub in Stateline on July 13. Doors open at 9pm. Must be at least 21 to attend. Advance tickets are available for \$20, \$25 day of show.